From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 17:19

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: Objection to Kilburn High Road adult gaming centre

Hello,

I would like to object in the strongest passible terms to the proposed adult gaming centre at
the corner of Kilburn Road and Glengall Road.

The area already has multiple gaming, betting and casino facilities, so to introduce another
seems not only unnecessary but a basic dereliction of the Council's duty and responsibilities
to its residents.

The hugely negative impact of gaming and gambling on individuals as well as the destructive
influence on their families is well documented and as such this seems exploitative and ill-
informed - and simply wrong.

In addition, the area nearby - including Glengall Passage - is already a magnet for daytime
drinkers, a situation which this proposed gaming centre will certainly exacerbate.

| can see no merit in this proposition - and only profoundly adverse and damaging
consequences for the area and the day-to-day lives of its residents.

Please feel free to call me on if you wish to discuss these objections in more

detail.

Yours faithfully,




